
                          5520 Far Hills Avenue, Dayton, OH 45429     
stgeorgesdayton.org 

August 25, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 This letter is a request for donations for St. George's Episcopal Church Spaghetti Supper. The 

purpose of this annual event is to raise money for Community Outreach which benefits local, national and 

international charities. Funding is raised during the Spaghetti Supper by selling tickets to the event, 

running a silent auction, and a split-the-pot-raffle. 

 All proceeds from the Spaghetti Supper are dispersed by the Community Outreach Ministry of St. 

George's to a variety of charities.  Recently, grants or support have been given to the Dayton YWCA, 

YMCA's Camp Kern, The Castle, Kids in New Directions, The House of Bread, Canterbury Court, 

Champaign County Habitat for Humanity, City Heart, Alice Lloyd College, and the Dayton Food Bank, as 

well as areas nationally and internationally coping with disasters.  Some of these include:  Episcopal 

Relief and Development (for Ukraine), the United Way of TN (storms and flooding), and El Hogar 

(education to Honduran children.)  Other organizations also benefit depending on availability of funds 

and requests.  

 The date for the upcoming Spaghetti Supper is October 22, 2022. Tickets are priced for adults 

and children with a family cap to keep things affordable. The meal includes salad, spaghetti with 

meatballs or sausage and sauce, breadsticks, and dessert. 

 Before supper is served, participants can peruse the items available for sale in the silent auction or 

take part in several fun activities. Items for the silent auction are donated by church members and local 

businesses and have ranged from beautiful handmade quilts to paintings to gift baskets to vacation rentals.  

There are always special activities for children attending the dinner.  

 St. George's would appreciate any donation your company might be willing to give. If you have 

any questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to contact Bryan or Susan Daly at  

937-581-0319 or call St. George’s Episcopal Church at 937-434-1781. 

Thank you for your consideration of our event. 

Susan and Bryan Daly 
Chairpersons for the Spaghetti Supper Silent Auction 

St. George’s Episcopal Church is a 501©3 organization and your donation is fully tax deductible. 

Tax ID #:  31-0682658 
 


